
 

Principal’s Note #8 

9/23/24 

 

• Our field trip to Micke’s Grove is on October 4th. 
Talk to your child’s teacher about attending. Gonna 
be a great community event. 

• PLEASE BE SURE TO GET YOUR DIGITAL SUSD PARENT 

HANDBOOK FILLED OUT. MUY MUY MUY 
IMPORTANTE! Here’s the link. 

https://app.informedk12.com/ If you come to the front office, 
we can also help you fill it out.  

 

 

Stay safe and stay sane. 

https://app.informedk12.com/

